Oct 10, 2022 golf committee minutes
\
The meeting was called to order by President Bill Bell.

Members in attendance:  Bill Bell, Don Humphrey. Gary Seith, Tina Winkler, Kathy Kostos, and Pattie Gaddy. 
Bill introduced Joe Mills, candidate for the committee. Joe gave a short talk about why he should be on the committee. He was asked if he was willing to attend the meetings and help with the golf tournaments.  He replied yes.  A vote was taken, and Joe was accepted.

Don Humprey was asked where we are with bids for concrete paths on  holes  1, 2, and 6.  .     He has two bids and is getting a third.  after a short discussion it was determined that only  holes 1 and 2 need concrete, Hole six was fixed with new sod..

A lengthy discussion on raising the price for private golf carts  resulted in the committee wanting to look at costs incurred to repair damage done by golf carts. We are asking for a one month to look at the cost before suggesting a price increase.  Committee feels that the $150 increase in annual dues  should cover part of the cost of repairs.
\
Committe is wondering if all golf carts driven in the CA should be required to purchase a sticker and pay a fee.

Committee is looking at some way to honor loved ones who have passed.  We don't need more benches, but are thinking about bricks to be placed  somewhere on golf course,

WE discussed the upcoming golf tournament at Lake Forest on Oct. 16th. We are all set with drinks, prizes, and gifts.

Next month the committee will vote for a  new President for 2023.  Bill will work with new President for a smooth transition.

Motion to adjourn was made and accepted.

Respectively submitted,

Bill Bell

